
Welcome to the City of Copenhagen and UU Copenhagen 

Dear 

The Youth Education Guidance Copenhagen (UU Copenhagen) is pleased to welcome 
you to the City of Copenhagen.  
We hope you will thrive and enjoy the many opportunities the city has to offer. 

UU Copenhagen is a service institution under the Children and Youth Administration in 
the City of Copenhagen. We guide adolescents in Copenhagen between the ages of 13 
and 25 on education. Our mission is that all adolescents in Copenhagen choose, start 
and complete a youth education after primary school.  

UU Copenhagen offers clarifying conversations, help with registration for education, 
clarification of opportunities and needs to get ready for education, internships, etc. 

If you want to continue in secondary education or guidance on the way to get there, UU 
can help you with that.  
If you want to find employment or start in higher education, we can refer you to those 
who can help you with it. 

There are different ways you can contact us:  
• You can send a digital mail through our website: www.uu.kk.dk. Click on the 

"Send digital mail" (”Send digital post”) link. 
• You can visit us at Korsgade 30, 2200 Copenhagen N, 

Monday, Tuesday and Thursday from 12-16h, Tuesday from 13-16h  
and Friday from 12-14h 

UU Copenhagen will initially collect information that will be used in relation to your edu-
cation and employment during your stay in Denmark.  

Sincerely, 
The supervisors at UU Copenhagen 
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